# St Bede's School Newsletter

25th March 2022

Spring Term Issue 7



### Science Dome!



On Tuesday, we had a planetarium set up in the hall for Year 6. Year 5 also had a session based on Earth & Space. A presentation on Egypt and space shown to us. It showed to us a history of the relationship between the Egyptians and the stars. Some of the facts we learnt were about famous Pharaohs such as Tutankhamun and many more. It was very fun learning about all the history of ancient Egypt and the stars.' Reported by Dominik G and Ben

Competitive Football-On Tuesday, St Bede's hosted Fairfield's School in a 4team clash of football. Two of the St Bede's teams managed to win 3 out of their 4 games against the away side, drawing the remaining game! The mixture of year 5/6 boys and girls then finished off the afternoon with a kind-hearted, but nonetheless, nervous penalty shoot-out, which both teams thoroughly enjoyed! Well done to all involved and thanks to



everyone who came along to support. *Reported by Mr Ashton* 

Year 3 Trip—During the spring term, year 3 have been learning about life in the pre-history ages. Pre-

Rosary for Peace in Ukraine— Many of our staff, parents and children came together to say the rosary for peace in Ukraine this afternoon. Thank you to everyone who has come to pray together in this way over the last few weeks.

#### This Sunday's Gospel

#### Luke 15:1-3,11-32

The tax collectors and the sinners were all seeking the company of Jesus to hear what he had to say, and the Pharisees and the scribes complained. 'This man' they said 'welcomes sinners and eats with them.' So he spoke this parable to them: 'A man had two sons. The younger said to his father, "Father, let me have the share of the estate that would come to me." So the father divided the property between them... the younger son got together everything he had and left for a distant country where he squandered his money on a life of debauchery...

### **Dates** for your Diary

Tuesday 29th March—9.10am in the hall. St Anthony Liturgical Prayer. Please join us.

Friday 8th April—INSET Day—school will be closed to the children,

Monday 25th April—children return to school for the Summer term.



This is my Commandment:

## That you love one another as I have loved you

Jn 15: 12

As pupils, staff, governors and parents of St Bede's Catholic Primary School, Our Mission is to live by the values of Jesus

history starts with the Stone Age and spans for thousands of years up until the Iron Age. After learning about the Stone Age and Bronze Age at school, the children visited Ufton Court to experience different aspects of Iron Age life. This included putting on a performance of an Iron Age story; practising the skill of carding to make thread for clothes: and wattling to make fencing for an Iron Age house (above). After lunch, the children played some games and were surprised to find out that some games that we play nowadays such as sack racing and skipping, date all the way back to the Iron Ages! Whilst the children thoroughly enjoyed their day in the sunshine, they also

thought carefully about how difficult life was in the Iron Ages and how lucky we are today. Reported by Miss Littley

Rabbi Visit— During Lent many of our pupils have been learning about the significance of the Jewish Passover, so it was great to be visited by a Rabbi yesterday. Rabbi Zvi talked to the whole school about the Passover before working with various groups of pupils more specifically (right).

Parental Questionnaire— Thanks to everyone who took the time to give us their views via the recent parental questionnaire. The results and the school response can be found on our website.





#### Reminder:

Please be considerate of our neighbours and fellow road users when driving to and from the school each morning and afternoon. Please don't park in the Abbey road Care Home car park, or St Gabriel's church on Wednesdays.



Have a lovely weekend...

Mr J Carroll

St Bede's Catholic Primary School,

Popley Way, Basingstoke, RG24 9DX

tel: 01256 473379